
 

Annex B 
 

Representations Objecting to the Proposals  
 

Précis of Representation Officer comments 

From North Yorkshire Police. 

Would like the phrase “in an 

emergency” removed from the 

emergency vehicle exemption in 

order to lawfully enter the street or 

pass through to attend a situation 

before it rises to their definition of an 

emergency when blue lights would be 

used. 
 

6 

This request can be taken forward 

during the TRO making process 

without needing to re-advertise as it is 

a reduced severity of the TRO 

proposal and does not substantially 

change the proposal. 

From Yorkshire Ambulance Service. 

There are some circumstances where 

whilst not an emergency a patient 

may be sick or in pain and the 

timeliest route to hospital is desirable. 

999 call responses can be urgent but 

not on a blue light.  

Ambulances are deployed around the 

city to ensure emergency cover but 

these aren’t done using blue lights. 
 

7 

As above. 

 
 
 


